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September 16, 2015 
 

Election of New Officers for the Bedford High School Alumni 
Association      
 
TEMPERANCE, MI ─ The Bedford High School Alumni Association would like to announce 
the election of a new Board of Directors with terms that began on August 26, 2015. New 
Officers include: President Mickey Reed-Rudolph ('92), Vice President Gene Stock ('64), 
Secretary Dustin Cress ('01), Treasurer Lisa Beins-McCaig ('88), & Trustees Edd Bankowski 
('66), & Jennifer Harpel ('88).  
 
The newly elected leaders of the Bedford High School Alumni Association are proud of the 
multi-generational make-up of the new board and the fact that 4 of the past 6 decades are 
represented. The new administration points to goals of improving the way they connect with 
Alumni through new technology, expanding scholarships, alumni-related events, and fundraising 
to support the efforts of Bedford High School as a few of their goals for the coming months, in 
addition to revitalizing the Bedford High School Hall of Fame. 
 
The Bedford High School Alumni Association was formed in 1996 to encourage camaraderie 
between Bedford graduates and others who are interested in the well-being of Bedford High 
School; to provide assistance for current students; to keep members informed about what is 
happening at the School and with alumni association members; and to undertake special, school 
related projects. 
 
The newly elected officers would specifically like to thank Past President Chuck Faller, Past 
Secretary Pam Krell, Past Treasurers Linda Stock & Laura Collins, and Past Trustee Bill Regnier 
for their dedication and leadership in keeping the Alumni Association alive through some very 
challenging years. 
 
Those interested in becoming involved or who may have questions or want more information are 
invited to attend our next General Alumni Association Meeting to be held in the Bedford High 
School Media Center on Tuesday, September 22, 2015 @ 7:00pm. 
 
You can find more information on the Bedford High School Alumni Association by visiting 
http://www.bedfordyes.com/BedfordAlumniAssociationHome.htm 
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